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Recently the FAA has mishandled reports and information from within the
M&E ASAP program violating the existihg Memorandum of
Understanding. The Transport Workers Union is strongly advising its
members to contact one of the below listed experts prior to bringing
forward any information that you may consider appropriate for ASAP

The Transport Workers Union is not discouraging the due diligence of its
membership in identifying and correcting safety concerns; however, it is
important that one of the experts below makes the determination of
whether the report would be treated fairly in the current environment
within ASAP before a report is submitted

The Transport Workers Union is working diligently to ensure that the
integrity of the ASAP program is restored. Once the Transport Workers
Union feels that the issues at the FAA AMR CMO are corrected, and trust
is restored, open reporting will once again be encouraged

Brad Brugger — TWU (918) 855-7825

Bob Van De Loo TWU (817) 874-0798
Harry Charalambous TWU (917) 579-3200
Kevin Ball - TWU (310) 936-8891

Doug Housely — TWU (817) 875-9005
Pedro Mari — TWU (918) 808-4986

Joe Zeoli— TWU (816) 377-8050

Email asap@twu.org Approved for Pogting:
http://asap.twu.org ) Mﬁm

Sam Cirri, President

Posted 8-2-10
Brad Brugger kh:opeiu330

Safety of thht and Compliance Coordinator




